
Welcome to your latest newsletter.

ENGIE is working in partnership with Southwark 
Council to build new council homes at Meeting House 
Lane. The project is due to complete in April 2020.

Works update

We are currently undertaking groundworks for the 
foundations of the new structure and this includes;

• Forming pile caps for Core 1 and the 
 substation base 

• Excavating crane base prior to casting

• Setting out and installing below ground drainage

• Preparation for moving the hoarding to install  
 external drainage

We are also planning to erect the tower crane at 
the end of this month.

Please note that the groundworks may be noisy, 
however we will implement noise reduction 
measures wherever possible.

If you have any queries about the works being 

Residents’ Update
for Meeting House Lane New Build

Issue #07
July 2019

undertaken, please contact your Resident Liaison 
Offi cer (RLO), Amina Mabifa on 07584 114 373. 



Protect yourself against bogus callers 

To help protect you against bogus callers, ENGIE take 
a number of precautions including the following;

•	 Genuine operatives will have an official ENGIE  
	 ID badge with a full face photo

•	 Our operatives wear numbered Hi-Vis jackets

•	 You can contact your RLO if you doubt the  
	 identity of any operative is genuine

•	 ENGIE do not usually work outside the hours 		
	 of 8am to 5pm from Monday to Friday or work on 	
	 weekends. If you see an operative on site outside 	
	 these hours report it to the Police by calling 101.

If someone can’t produce an ID card on request, 
contact us straight away or call the Police on 101.

Your ENGIE site team

If you have a query or would like 
to report an emergency during our 
working hours of Mon-Fri 8am-5pm 
please contact your RLO. 

Alternatively our office number  
is 0207 523 5201.

If calling out of hours, at the  
weekend or to report an emergency, 
please call 01133 660 857. 

Resident Liaison Officer / 
Assistant Site Manager 
Amina Mabifa 
M: 07584 114 373 

Senior Site Manager 
Brendan Byrne 
M: 07583 070 414

In Your Community: 

On 28th June, our site team met with residents to 
share breakfast whilst discussing the ongoing works 
at Meeting House Lane. 

On 5th July, children from the Nell Gwynn Nursery 
School visited our site to get a better understanding 
of the works we are carrying out. They were given  
an important lesson on safety.


